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ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT 
 

PRESS RELEASE DATE: JULY 2, 2024                ADVISORY COMMITTEE VACANCY 
  

TRANSPORTATION PLAN UPDATE 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

(Volunteer)  
  

The City of Carlton is currently seeking up to 12 applicants to fill the Transportation Plan Update Advisory 
Committee with a term expiring on December 31, 2025. 
 
The purpose of the Transportation Plan Update Advisory Committee is to assist the Carlton City Council with the 
update of the 2009 Transportation Plan. The Committee is tasked with data collection, research, and future 
vision for transportation within the city of Carlton. 
 
The positions are on a volunteer basis, and the appointment will become effective immediately upon Council 
approval.  Meetings will be held at the Civic Center at 191 East Main Street and virtually. 
 
If you are interested in a Transportation Plan Update Advisory Committee position, you may download the City 
of Carlton Application for Boards/Commissions from the city’s website www.ci.carlton.or.us/jobs or pick up an 
application at the Carlton Civic Center front office. 
 
Please mail, email, or drop off your application to:  Aimee Amerson 
        City Recorder 
        191 E. Main Street, Carlton, OR 97111 
        aamerson@ci.carlton.or.us  
 

To be considered during the first review of applications, please submit on or before: 
Wednesday, July 31, 2024, by 4:00 PM 

 
Applications will be accepted until the position is filled.  
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